TO: Berlin NH City Council
FROM: J. Tompson
RE: Request Light Installation on Existing Pole in Front of 133 Strafford Street ~ Second Request.

DATE: 30 September 2022

This is a second request for a street light to be installed on an existing pole in front of 133 Strafford
Street. The initial request filed was denied by the city.

In 2022, Mayor Paul Grenier told Petitioner that there is a fifty year old street light pattern in Berlin and
further stated, “If the street lights are good enough for us, they’re good enough for you.”

Petitioner re-requests one street light to be installed on an existing pole in front of 133 Strafford Street for
the reasons of personal safety, protection, and relief from potential bodily injury and/or hazard duting
inclement weather.

Petitioner seeks a street light installation on the existing pole in front of 133 Strafford Street.
Petitioner secks written documentation of each individual council members’ vote in this matter,
Petitioner seeks the recusal of Mayor Paul Grenier from any discussion, vote, and or influence in this

matter due to obvious bias.

Signed this 30% day of September 2022.

Respectfully Submitted,

;/ J. Tompson
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